
Hellooo! It's me, Elfie from the North Pole! Father Christmas has given 
me a Special Spring Mission, and has lent me his computer so I can 
write and tell you all about it. I'm in a humungous hurry, so I'll have to 
be quick! 

BOOM!
AARGH! Noooooo! Marty's just done one of his Exploding Experiments, 
and now my favourite writing paper has burst into FLAMES! Ohhh 
dear ... I suppose I'll have to use this paper until my new delivery 
arrives next week. 

Anyway - more importantly (and URGENTLY!) my mission is to tell 
you that the Easter Bunny WILL be visiting as usual this year. Phew! I 
know some of you were worried, but I've been asked to EGGsplain 
(HA HA!!) how its Super-Shimmery fur has Extra-Magical Qualities that 
protect against things like viruses. So it's COMPLETELY SAFE to make 
the usual Delicious Deliveries to you and your family! 

But I must tell you ... there was very nearly an incident with the 
chocolate supply this year. We discovered Marty (with very starry eyes, 
looking all hot and bothered) trying to push a gigantenormous Egg-
Shaped Package behind The Sleigh Shed. Looking more closely, we saw 
it had a label on it saying, 'To the Easter Bunny - Extra-Special 
Super-Chocolatey Springtime Delivery’. Oh no! It had been delivered to 
the North Pole instead! Do you know what? I really think Marty was 
planning to eat it ALL HIMSELF!

Luckily, we managed to post those lovely treats right back to the Easter 
Bunny just in time for this year's visits!

Must dash!

Elves' Workshop in the North Pole ...

Lots of love




